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Hi,
Please find attached the submission of Dunedin City Council with respect to the proposed
National Policy Statement for Highly Productive Land released in August 2019.  The Dunedin City
Council (DCC) commends the Ministry for Primary Industry and the Ministry for the Environment
on the development of the proposed National Policy Statement for Highly Productive Land and
appreciates the opportunity to provide feedback. Please note City Development staff may
have some specific suggestions for amendments to address any concerns raised that will
be sent following this submission. We are happy to be contacted to answer any questions
or provide advice based on the submission by the DCC.
 
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
Anna Johnson
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